Welcoming the world to London since 1968



September 10, 2013

LDRRAC 300 Dufferin Avenue P.O.Box 5035 London, ON N6A 4L9

Re: LDRRAC Advisory Committee Representative

Dear Sir/Madame:

This letter is to nominate Rifat Hussain the Settlement Manager here at the London Cross Cultural Learner Center to represent the organization on the LDRRAC Advisory Committee.

Rifat has been part of the LDRRAC Advisory Committee for the past 3 years as a non-voting member and I would like for her to continue in this capacity on behalf of CCLC.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at anytime.

Sincerely

Valerian Marochko Executive Director

London Cross Cultural Learner Centre